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SUBJECT: Withdrawal of Notification for Enhanced Leak Detection Testing

The State Water Resources Control Board's Underground Storage Tank (UST) Program is
withdrawing the notification previously sent to your UST facility requiring Enhanced Leak Detection
(ELD) testing. That notification required you to conduct ELD testing because our data indicated that
your UST facility was within 1,000 feet of a public drinking water well. We have updated our data and
determined that your UST facility no longer meets the criteria that require ELD testing due to well
proximity,

Mo further action is required on your part regarding the earlier notification. If you have any
questions, please contact the ELD information line at (916) 341-5866 or email us at:

eld@waterboards.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Kevin L. Graves, P.E.
Undergound Storage Tank Program Manager
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